
St Michael’s CE Primary School. Brigadier Hill, Enfield, EN20NB. 02083632724 

Head Teacher Mrs Jade-Simone Bacon 
       

        
 

         Friday 9th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to let you know about an upcoming trip for Reception. We will be visiting 

the ‘Immersive Easter Experience’ at Enfield Community Church. The session is run by 

Pathways. It is a very exciting opportunity where children will learn about the story of 

Easter.  

 

The date of the trip is Wednesday 13th March. We will be leaving school straight after 

morning registration at 9:15. We will be returning to school for lunch as usual.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £2.55 and this is payable via Parentpay, please. Could we 

please ask for all payments to be made by Friday 1st March. Consent for this trip is 

now given via Parentpay too.  

 

As always, we will need some volunteers to walk with us to the church and be part of 

this experience. If you are able to accompany us, please email your availability to 

replyto@st-michaels.enfield.sch.uk  

 

Please ensure that all children have a waterproof coat in school for this day as it will be 

a walking experience and we will still be going, even it is raining. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

The Reception Team 
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